
BULLETIN OF BLESSINGS

FUREVER SERVING'S

PSALM 25:4-5 NIV

So many have received God’s blessings
through our programs. We get to see them
enjoying the opportunity to fulfill their
dreams and grow in their horsemanship skills,
as well as spending time with our farm family.
We thank our Lord and Savior for His
faithfulness and righteousness as He
continues to guide our emotions and actions;
to help us bear good fruits and grow in our
ways to become more like Jesus!

WWW.FUREVERSERVING.COM

It brings us tears of joy as we look back at 2023 and
all God is doing and continues to do. Seeing all the
smiles and pure joy in the hearts of those who come
to be a part of this ministry. Hearing laughter, kind
words, and wonderful conversations as we become
family. Our Hearts sing for joy as God continues to
bring many new faces for us to serve and share His
love.

MESSAGE FROM THE MINISTRY
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4 Show me your ways, LORD, teach me
your paths.

5 Guide me in your truth and teach me, for
you are God my Savior, and my hope is in

you all day long.



We have had several generous donations
this year, helping to expand our fur family

and care for them.

Silver the Pony
Milly, Lucy, & Ethel the Nigerian Dwarf Goats
New Fencing & Built-On-Site Run-In Shed for the Ponies
Barn Donations, Almost Halfway to Our Goal
Upgraded Tie Out Posts
New Round Pen Gate and Additional Wheelbarrow
More Riding Safety Equipment and Obstacles
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RIGHT FROM THE GOATS MOUTH
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GRR-A-TEFUL ADDITIONS IN 2023

Thank you for being a part of
growing our family. Whether

helping with our animals,
supporting our mission, or future

goals and additions, we’re
humbled and grateful for your

generosity.

What a year! Our Ministry continues to
grow! We are so grateful to all who came
and the many still coming, taking on this

cold winter weather!

Praise God

SOME OF THE GENEROSITY THIS YEAR:

LOVE AND
THANKS TO

YOU ALL!

24 ‘May the LORD bless you and protect you. 25 May the LORD smile on you and be gracious
to you. 26 May the LORD show you his favor and give you his peace.’ - Numbers 6:24-26 NLT



TRACKING TIMES

Our First Halloween Scavenger Hunt! It was such a success and so
much fun, we are going to have it every year! We had many scavenger
hunts to choose from with lots of candy and prizes! And of
course...time with the animals!
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Barn Update From Event Funding
We are now almost halfway to our

Goal! Many Thanks to Everyone Who
Donated at Our Events! Goal - $25,000.00

Funding to Date - $10,513.14

Check Out These Fun Year Ending Events
Our FS² Club started in September and it has been such a blessing!
We have twelve members enjoying time working on projects and
learning how to prepare and budget for them as a team. We have
amazing leaders offering their time to make it all happen. We just
love watching their enthusiasm and commitment. Way to Go FS²!

Campfire Worship Night. Great fellowship, worship, warm campfire,
food, and of course, hot cocoa! Thank you Marty and Dave for sharing

your gifts to help us praise our LORD!

Fall Photo Shoot. This event brings such Joy to all of us at Furever
Serving. We get to serve many, bringing wonderful photos to families

that will last a lifetime! After they get pictures taken, families can then
enjoy food, games, and crafts! We thank all those who gave their time

to make this possible. 

BARN FUNDING CHART

We Hope to Start Excavating
this Spring for the Barn.

Can YOU Help Us Reach
Our Goal?

A generous person will prosper; whoever refreshes others will be refreshed
Proverbs 11:25 NIV
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NEWS "FLASH"

FROM ALL OF US AT FUREVER SERVING!

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE FOR UPCOMING EVENTS, FUNDRAISERS, INFORMATION,

SCRIPTURE, OR TO ENJOY FUN PHOTOS!

WWW.FUREVERSERVING.COM

Furever Serving is looking for volunteers to help at our upcoming events and
summer camps.  You do not need to have any animal experience to serve in these

areas and we would appreciate any time and help you can offer.

 We are also looking for help to care for our fur family. Experience is preferred, but
willing to train someone who is motivated and committed to serving in this area.

If you feel called to serve in one or both needed areas, please call or text:

 (267) 992-7496 or email: fureverserving@gmail.com.

DONATIONS
Furever Serving is looking for any used tack, riding obstacles, a couple of standard cavaletti’s,

individually packaged snacks for our club and events, candy, drinks, water, crafts,
indoor/outdoor games, or any donation you feel would be helpful for us to serve all who come.

Our First Event this Year is Our Easter Egg Hunt, so we are hoping for LOTS of Candy
Donations to Help Make This Event a Success for All.

- AND/OR -
Will you consider donating $20, $50, $100, or whatever amount God is laying on your

heart towards our barn raising funds?

WE APPRECIATE ANY DONATIONS AND CAN PICK UP OR IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO DROP
OFF OR MAIL TO: 5494 Chestnut Hill Road, Coopersburg, PA 18036

Please be sure to add
Furever Serving's email to

your safe list to receive
future correspondence

(fureverserving@gmail.com)


